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My name is Gary Maytum, As an avid hunter I love  seeing wild animals in their natural habitat. After
hearing that the Movi virus has been introduced into the Dall sheep population. I became concerned
that we are not doing enough to stop this. I support same day testing through AAVLD or other
accredited labs of all domestic sheep and goats before they are allowed to enter Alaska. No matter
the age.     Thank you
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